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Betsy,
 
The Enforcement Bureau hereby grants the requests for an extension of time to respond to the
FCC’s March, 2024 letter regarding the audits of:
 

WBFF(TV), Baltimore, MD (Facility ID 10758)
WSYX(TV), Columbus, OH (Facility ID 56549)
WICS(TV), Springfield, IL (Facility ID 25686)
WKEF(TV), Dayton, OH (Facility ID 73155)
WRLH-TV, Richmond, VA (Facility ID 412)
WTGS(TV), Hardeeville, SC (Facility ID 27245)
WCYB-TV, Bristol, VA (Facility ID 2455)
WKRC-TV, Cincinnati, OH (Facility ID 11289)
WLOS(TV), Asheville, NC (Facility ID 56537)
WSMH(TV), Flint, MI (Facility ID 21737)
WTVC(TV), Chattanooga, TN (Facility ID 22590)

 
EEO programs (“Letter”), to and through May 8, 2024 (“Extension Date”).  Failure to respond to the
Letter by the Extension Date constitutes a violation of the Commission’s rules and may result in
enforcement action in accordance with Section 73.2080(g). 
 
Sincerely,
 
 
Lynn Kalagian-Jones
Supervisory EEO Specialist
Investigations & Hearings Division
Enforcement Bureau
 

 
 
From: Craig, Betsy <elizabeth.craig@pillsburylaw.com> 
Sent: Monday, May 6, 2024 1:40 PM
To: EB-EEO <EB-EEO@fcc.gov>
Subject: [EXTERNAL]: EEO Audit Response Extension Request
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attempt, please use the 'Report Message' feature in Microsoft Outlook or forward the email to the NSOC.

 
Good afternoon,
 
The following stations were selected for EEO audits in the March 22, 2024 EEO audit letter.  Because
the FCC’s Online Public Inspection File is inaccessible on the due date, May 6, 2024, we respectfully
request an extension through May 8, 2024 to upload the audit responses to the stations’ respective
online public files. 
 

WBFF(TV), Baltimore, MD (Facility ID 10758)
WSYX(TV), Columbus, OH (Facility ID 56549)
WICS(TV), Springfield, IL (Facility ID 25686)
WKEF(TV), Dayton, OH (Facility ID 73155)
WRLH-TV, Richmond, VA (Facility ID 412)
WTGS(TV), Hardeeville, SC (Facility ID 27245)
WCYB-TV, Bristol, VA (Facility ID 2455)
WKRC-TV, Cincinnati, OH (Facility ID 11289)
WLOS(TV), Asheville, NC (Facility ID 56537)
WSMH(TV), Flint, MI (Facility ID 21737)
WTVC(TV), Chattanooga, TN (Facility ID 22590)

 
Please let me know if you would like me to email the stations’ audit responses to you in the
meantime, or if you have any questions for me.
 
Sincerely,
Elizabeth (Betsy) Craig
 

 
Betsy Craig | Associate
Pillsbury Winthrop Shaw Pittman LLP
1200 Seventeenth Street NW | Washington, DC 20036-3006
t +1.202.663.8117
elizabeth.craig@pillsburylaw.com | website bio
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use of the individual or entity to which they are addressed and may contain information
that is legally privileged, confidential and exempt from disclosure. If you are not the
intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution, or
copying of this message, or any attachment, is strictly prohibited. If you have received
this message in error, please notify the original sender or the Pillsbury Winthrop Shaw
Pittman Service Desk at Tel: 800-477-0770, Option 1, immediately by telephone and
delete this message, along with any attachments, from your computer. Nothing in this
message may be construed as a digital or electronic signature of any employee of
Pillsbury Winthrop Shaw Pittman. Thank you.
 
 
    


